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Oregon State Legislators,  

 

I am writing in strong support of HB 2738. Despite being banned on highways leaded 

gas is legal at racetracks. Unlike most racetracks, Portland international racetrack is 

located next to densely populated neighborhoods that are struggling with some of the 

worst air quality in the city.  

No amount of lead exposure is safe 

Please support HB 2738 for the health and safe being of Portland residents. 

 

Thank you, 

Kathleen Boylan 

 


